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GOWER AONB BOUNDARY QUERY 

 
FOR INFORMATION ONLY 
 
A query has been raised by Edwina Hart AM on behalf of one of her 
constituents regarding the correct boundary for the Gower AONB.  The query 
relates to the original designation order map from 1956 and how it has been 
transcribed on subsequent Ordnance Survey base mapping and Geographic 
Information Systems (GIS).  
 
Officers of Natural Resources Wales and City and County of Swansea are to 
meet with the Assembly Member and her constituent on Friday 2nd October to 
discuss and clarify/resolve any issues.  
 
 
Gower AONB Team Leader 
25 September 2015 
 
 

 


